



NOTICE

Dear Resident:

You are advised by this notice that the Village of Hudson Falls Department of Public Works has 
scheduled the following areas to be milled and paved beginning Monday, October 2, 2023, through 
Friday October 13, 2023:

School Street (Maple to Clark) 	 	 Oak Street (Maple to Village Line)	 Swan Street (All)

Roger Street	 (All)	 	 	 	 Kelly Avenue (All)	 	 	 	 Second Street (All)

Washington Street (All)	 	 	 Poplar Street (Dead End Portion)

Work will occur between the hours of 7:00 am and 4:00 pm.

The above schedule is subject to change depending on weather conditions and other possible variables 
that may arise. 

Residents and visitors of said roads are advised to not park vehicles on the road while this work is 
being completed. 

Please have vehicles removed from the right of way by 7:00 am or the vehicle may be towed at 
owner’s expense. If parking on the nearest side street, when possible, please park at least 30 feet from 
the intersection during the construction hours to allow adequate space for heavy equipment and 
machinery to enter and exit safely.

*PLEASE NOTE: FOR YOUR SAFETY AND QUALITY ASSURANCE, WHEN PAVING BEGINS 
IN FRONT OF YOUR PROPERTY IT WILL RESTRICT YOUR ACCESS IN AND OUT OF YOUR 
PROPERTY FOR A MINIMUM OF TWO HOURS. PLEASE MAKE ACCOMMODATIONS 
AHEAD OF TIME, WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ALLOW CROSSING DURING THAT TIME.

Please refrain from piling loose leaves, bagged leaves and brush in the roadway during this time.

As stated in Village Code 215-62, trash receptacles may be placed at the curb for commercial pick-up 
for a period not to exceed 24 hours. Please do not place your trash receptacles in the road. 

Please exercise extra caution while driving near the work zone. Drivers should also expect minor 
delays in these areas. At times, the road may need to be closed entirely while the work is being 
performed.  

We will work diligently to complete this project.

We thank you in advance, for your cooperation and your patience during this pavement improvement 
project and apologize for any temporary inconvenience it may cause.

Should you have any questions, comments or concerns, please contact Cassandra Allen, Village Clerk 
at 518-747-5426 ext. 205.




Thank you.

Village of Hudson Falls


